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To the Council,
I'd like to express my concerns about the development of housing off Stockton Lane and

surrounding area. As a member of the GVLTC Club that is accessed by Stockton Lane. I
am very worried and concerned about how building and future traffic will impact on the
area. Stockton Lane is a very restricted lane as it is and I can only see it being totally
inadequate for any serious building and new residential traffic needs. Are there any plans
to build any new access roads to the housing areas that are proposed.??

Yours Sincerely
Alan Austin





